
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 
Minutes of Meeting                                                                                         November 3, 2014   

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal 

Building on Monday, November 3, 2014 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 pm.  Members 

present included Mses. McAbee, Yankes, Messrs. Jurewicz, Collins, and Riehl.   Ms. Law and Mayor 

McKenna were absent.  Also present were Solicitor Gavin Robb, Borough Manager/Secretary Craig 

and A. Robinson. 

Guest speakers from Woodland Hills School District included Superintendent Alan 

Johnson, School Board Members Mike Belmonte and Tara Reis and Director of Curriculum Norman 

Catalano.   

 An Executive Session was held first and items discussed were the Cell Tower Lease, Labor 

Negotiations and the 2015 Police Pension Contribution Rate.   

 The following items were discussed: 
 a. Zoning Hearing Board Decision of the Former Scott's Garden Center 
 b. Land Bank Ordinance 
 c. 2015 Budget 
 d. Bills 
  
 There were no public comments. 
  
 The meeting adjourned at 10:00 p.m. 
 
 
       CRAIG A. ROBINSON 
       BOROUGH SECRETARY   
    
  
 
 
 


